



Class Representatives & pupils… making a difference


Class Representatives

Year 3:

Year 4:

Year 5:

Year 6:


Mary and Zac

Hugo and Alana

Tomass and Natalia

Lola and Jayden

Meeting date: 23rd January 2023


Discussions & Actions
1 Welcome and apologies 

Mrs Levy welcomed all the class representatives.


2 Outside reading areas 

At our previous meeting we agreed to look at outdoor areas for reading.  We agreed that the 
new seating area will be best placed outside the Y6 building.  Mrs Shaw is going to work with a 
local building company to discuss ideas and draft some designs.


3 Inside reading areas 

Mrs Levy advised that the soft seating we were looking at for classrooms has been finalised 
and bean bags have been ordered.


3 Next meeting 

9th March 2023
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